
 

 
 

September 7, 2023 
 

 
Daryl Reed       Nikia Greene 
Montana Department of Environmental Quality   US EPA Region 8-Montana Office 
1225 Cedar St.       Federal Building  
PO Box 200901       10 West 15th St, Suite 3200 
Helena, MT    59620-0901     Helena, MT 59624 
         
 
  
RE:  Butte Mine Flooding Operable Unit, Water-Level Monitoring and Water-Quality Sampling, 2022 

Consent Decree Update, Butte, Montana - 1982-2022 

Dear Daryl and Nikia: 

 Thank you for your review and approval of the draft Butte Mine Flooding Operable Unit, Water-Level 

Monitoring and Water-Quality Sampling, 2022 Consent Decree Update, Butte, Montana - 1982-2022 

report. I have placed the final report (MBMG OFR 761) on the MBMG FTP site for your electronic copy 

download:  

https://mbmgftp.mtech.edu/DEQ/BMFOU-2022%20Annual%20Report/BMFOU-2022-OFR-761.pdf 

  No hard copies of the report are being provided this year in keeping with current agency protocols. 

  Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the report or the monitoring 

program in general.  

 Sincerely, 
 

 
 Ted Duaime 
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